
 

 

 

 

Sharing Letter – Pippin Class – Week Beginning – 3.1.2024 

Monday:  

PE Kit  

We are excited to welcome you back to school for the spring term. The Pippin 

Spring newsletter and knowledge organisers will be sent out soon.  

 

Please note that our PE days are staying the same this half term, on a Monday 

and Wednesday. Please come to school in PE Kit. Thank you! 

 

Wednesday: 

PE Kit  

In our Reception learning this week we will be… 

Learning the sounds oo, and 

ar, and the tricky words was 

and they.

 

Learning about 3D Shapes  

 

 

Writing words to describe a 

character 

In our Year One Learning this week we will be… 

Revising adjacent constants  

 

Learning about 3D Shapes

  

Writing a character description  

Together we will be… 

Mark making with 

Wax Crayons 

 

Talking about our 

Christmas holidays 

 

Learning how to paint on a 

computer 

 

Moving safely in 

gymnastics 

 

Website of the Week: https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/dragons-den Have a go at decoding 

the words on the dragons eggs!  

Practical Activity:  What 3D shapes can you sport around the house? In the garden? In the shops? We would 

love to see you spot some and upload a photo to Tapestry.  

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/2/dragons-den

